
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The San Juan Water District Board of Directors has rescheduled the public hearing to 
adopt the final FY 2022-2023 Budget from July 27, 2022, to August 3, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 
in the District boardroom located at 9935 Auburn Folsom Road, Granite Bay, CA 95746 
and via videoconference at https://meet.goto.com/245724141 or teleconference by 
dialing (872) 240-3212 with Access Code: 245-724-141. 
 
You may participate in the hearing either in person or via videoconference and address 
the Board regarding any item in the budget. 
 
The General Manager has prepared the proposed final budget which is available for 
inspection at the District’s offices at the above address between 9:00 a.m. and 5 p.m. on 
weekdays or by calling Teri Grant at 916-791-0115 or at https://www.sjwd.org/board-
meetings-a0ac8c8. 
 


